
CONTRACT AMENDMENT NO. 5 TO 

2016-03 ROAD BOND & ROAD 

REHABILITATION PROJECT



Examples of Road Base 

Conditions

Deteriorated Base

Good Condition Base



BACKGROUND

• Needed due to pavement deterioration of North Port 
Boulevard between South Biscayne Drive and 
Chancellor Boulevard

• Work will include replacement of aging stormwater
pipe under road

• Change increases the routine maintenance contract 
portion of $5,808,297.55 by $213,203.05 to 
$6,021,500.60

• Contingency amount $21,320.30



CONTRACT AMENDMENT NO. 5 

CHANGES

 Time Extension-Deletion: The contractor has requested additional 40 days 
to schedule the base replacement and overlay of North Port Boulevard 
from South Biscayne Drive to Chancellor Boulevard which will result in the 
completion date of April 13, 2017.

 Over/Underrun Contract Items: The proposed work on North Port 
Boulevard will increase the quantity of asphalt and road crossing pipes at 
original unit cost contract prices.

 Change in Scope: The original contract only includes minor base repairs.  
The proposed work on North Port Boulevard will require complete base 
replacement which changes the scope of the project. 

 Change in Price: The prices included in the original contract are for base 
repairs only.  The proposed work on North Port Boulevard requires 
complete base replacement (remove existing asphalt and base and replace 
with 5” of asphalt overlay and 1” of base) which increases the total contract 
price.


